
  NEWSLETTER 4th December  2024 

First Week of Advent 



Year 1 Prayer and Liturgy Parents welcome 
at 2.30 PM  

Monday 16th December 2024  

Year 1 



 

Christmas Fair and Bingo 

We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone 

who supported our Christmas events this year.  

We raised over £1000. 

Your generosity with donations and buying raffle  

tickets is greatly appreciated.  

Thank you also to those who braved the weather to 

support the Bingo. 



Year 4 

Students from Cronton College have been in again this week 
to help Year 4 with their Science projects. 



Choir and Mini Vinnies 

This week our Choir and Mini Vinnies went to St John Fish-
er church Hall to sing for local residents and hand out 

homemade Christmas cards. 



 
St John Fisher— on Instagram 

stjohnfisherwidnescps 
 

Our school Intragram is very busy—it highlights 
what we are doing in school. Give us a follow ! 

SCHOOL GATES 
 

The school gates open at set times. Please do not follow other 
people in to the school grounds if the gates are opened when 
someone buzzes to come in early. 
Please do not try to force the gates open if they are shutting 
as the mechanism is getting damaged. It is becoming very 
costly to get them repaired on such a regular basis. 
 

 



DECEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th December—Year 2 and 3 Nativity. 

9.15am and 2pm. 

 

 

Wednesday 11th December—Rec and Year 1 Nativity. 

9.15am and 2pm. 

 

 

Thursday 12th December—Years4/5/6— Nativity at Church  

6pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th December— Christmas Jumper and Christmas 
Dinner Day. 

 

Thursday 19th December—Advent Mass Year3 and 4. 

 

Friday 20th December—School Closes for Christmas at 1.30pm 

And reopens on Monday 6th January. 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-
word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=156.3  

We now have a school Instagram account— if you have said no to 
Twitter (X) on the permission form then we will not show  
pictures of your child on our Instagram. If you have agreed to 
Twitter (X) but do not want them on Instagram please let the 
Office know. 

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with this as it will limit the risk for 

our children with nut allergies. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=156.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=156.3

